
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28 June 2016 

 
 

Approval of amendments to Standard Form Contract 
 
ALINTA SALES PTY LTD (T/A ALINTA ENERGY) 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has approved amendments to Alinta Sales Pty Ltd’s 
(t/a Alinta Energy) (Alinta) standard form contract for the supply of gas to small use customers. 

In January 2016, Alinta submitted an amended standard form contract for the ERA’s approval. 
The ERA provided feedback to Alinta in February 2016 regarding the proposed amendments, 
and in response to this feedback Alinta submitted a revised contract on 4 May 2016. The 
amended standard form contract was released for public consultation on 20 May 2016. No 
submissions were received. 

Under the Energy Coordination Act 1994 (Act), the ERA must not approve a standard form 
contract if it considers that the contract will not meet the requirements of the regulations in 
respect of such contracts, or will be inconsistent with the Act or any other written law, or will be 
inconsistent with any term, condition or provision of the licence concerned.  

The ERA has considered Alinta’s amended standard form contract and is satisfied that the 
contract meets the requirements of the Act. 

A copy of Alinta’s amended standard form contract is available on the ERA website. 

 

 
For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries     Media Enquiries 
Caroline Coutts-Kleijer     Kyle Lister 
Phone: 08 6557 7962     Phone: 08 6557 7918 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au   Email:  communications@erawa.com.au 

 

https://www.erawa.com.au/gas/gas-licensing/standard-form-contracts
mailto:%20records@erawa.com.au
mailto:communications@erawa.com.au

